
From: Survey <survey@emstor.org> 
Sent: Thursday, 12 December 2024, 15:25 
To: eastdrayton.clerk@btinternet.com 
CC: 
 
 
 
Dear East Drayton Parish Council, 

To Whom It May Concern: 

You and your community are being invited to take part in an academic study that is being led by 
researchers at the University of Portsmouth. We are helping to distribute a link to the survey due 
to our connections with communities in the East Midlands. 

The aim of this study is to better understand public opinions about geological hydrogen 
storage in the East Midlands. Don’t worry if you are unfamiliar with this term, they will provide 
you with more details within the study. 

They are particularly interested to hear from people living in communities affiliated with current 
or historical oil and gas extraction, but anyone can participate provided you are aged 18 or 
above and a resident of the East Midlands region. We are hoping that you can forward this 
email and the instructions below to your communities to ensure that as wide a response as 
possible can be gathered. If you have a website, facebook page or other social media please 
feel free to publicise that way as well. 

Nobody is obliged to take part in this study, participation is entirely voluntary, and you can 
withdraw at any time. At the end of the study, the respondent has the option to enter a prize 
draw with a chance to win one of five £100 Amazon vouchers.  

They need responses to this survey before the end of December.  

Please click the link, if you are interested in taking part.  
Kind regards, 

The EMStor Team 

 

https://research.sc/participant/login/dynamic/B8F4079C-5CF7-4E1F-9ACB-713794B132BA

